
When the District shares our  Biannual Report, we provide an update on progress made

toward the goals outlined in the District’s Strategic Plan, Annual Goals, and the District

and  School  Improvement  Plans.  Additional,  we  create  this  infographic  highlighting

progress  in  the  aforementioned  areas  to  convey  at-a-glance  progress  by  Department

twice a year.


